Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority

April 25, 2016

To: All Interested Parties

From: Beverly Adamo
Director of Administrative Services

RE: LAVTA Request for Proposals (RFP) for On-Call Zero Emissions Bus Consulting
Services #2016-04

Addendum Number 2

This correspondence constitutes official record of the second alteration of a “Request for
Proposals for On-Call Zero Emissions Bus Consulting Services #2016-04" issued on March 28,
2016.

This Addendum changes the due date for proposals to May 5, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. Pacific Time. In
addition, Section II Scope of Work was inadvertently included twice in the RFP documents,
while Section III Proposal Content was inadvertently left out. The currently posted version
corrects the errors and changes the due dates.

Other than those specifically listed above, no other sections, terms or conditions of the above

cited solicitation are being altered at this time. All other sections, conditions and language not
specifically cited as altered in this document are still in full and original effect.

Submitted:

W 04/25/16

Beverly Adamo, Director of Administrative Services Date

1362 Rutan Court, Suite 100 = Livermore, CA 94551
(925) 455-7555 = (925) 443-1375 fax
www.wheelsbus.com



